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08/12/2021  15:52:142021/5573/P OBJ Mrs. L Kogan I have viewed the proposed plans for the roof terrace.  Whilst I appreciate that it is suggested that railings and 

proposed planting along the perimeter will prevent overlooking, it clearly does not prevent users of the roof 

terrace from overlooking all the back gardens surrounding the building.  The resident and any users of the 

proposed roof terrace will have direct line of sight not only into our back garden, but more disturbingly into our 

kitchen (which has glass French doors leading into our garden) and our dining room.  This is not an 

acceptable situation for us. We strongly object to this proposal as it constitutes an invasion of our privacy.
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